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GT DOCKET 12-01 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
On January 11, 2012, GUAM TELECOM, LLC [GT] filed notice with the Guam Public 
Utilities Commission [PUC] under 12 GCA §12106[b & c] of its intent to increase certain 
rates for telecommunications services.  Tariff Transmittal No. 4 would amend GT 
General Exchange Tariff No. 1 to increase rates for Business Telephone Line and Key 
Telephone Line Service as follows:   
(a)   Business Line Service, Primary (per line), Secondary (per line) Monthly Recurring 
from $27.99 to $29.99; 
(b)   Key Line Service, Flat Rate Service, Per Line Monthly Recurring from $27.99 to 
$29.99 
 
GT’s filing commenced a 30 day notice period which PUC will examine the tariff and 
will welcome public comments regarding whether the tariff should be suspended in 
whole or in part pursuant to 12 GCA §12106[e] pending an investigation of the 
lawfulness thereof or whether the tariff revisions should be approved by the PUC. 
 
GT’s Tariff Transmittal No. 4 is available for public inspection at PUC’s office at Suite 
207 GCIC Building, Hagatna and on PUC’s website at guampuc.com.  Public comments 
regarding the tariff should be filed with PUC on or before January 27, 2012. 
 
Questions regard this notice may be referred to PUC’s administrator Ms. Lou Palomo at 
472-1907.   


